
 

 

To                  15.02.2023 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street 

Mumbai 

 

SUB: Typographical error in the heading of corporate announcement dated 14/02/2023 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to the captioned subject, please note that the company has uploaded its 

unaudited financial results for the quarter ended on 31/12/2022 on listing centre yesterday 

i.e. 14th February 2023. However, due to typographical error, the heading of corporate 

announcement was mentioned as 31st March 2022 instead of 31st December 2022. 

 

Therefore, you are requested to kindly read the same as unaudited financial results for 31st 

December 2022. 

  

For Standard Surfactants Limited 

 

(Pawan Kumar Garg) 

Director 

DIN:00250836 


